Gemini School of Dance
Newsletter May 2022
Dear parents,
 1] Thank you so much for your recent support during our show week at the Congress 
Theatre. I was so pleased and proud of all performers who shone on stage and were a credit to you all. We are now slowly coming back down to earth and starting new classwork in each class.
2] Videos and pen drives…….These are now on order and should be with me by next week.
3] Exams...Ballet exams are planned for the end of the summer term for the younger classes. Older dancers will take them in the autumn or early spring of next year...All dates will be confirmed in the next few weeks..
4] Fees are still paid monthly online and my bank details are as follows..
LLOYDS
30 96 26
27379360...please ask if you are not sure of your payment category.
5] Please ensure your child comes to class with hair securely tied back..preferably in a neat bun and with the correct uniform. I cannot correct dancers if they do not have the required dance wear.
6] Hoodies can now be reordered with the Gemini logo and child’s name and will take approximately 2/3 weeks to arrive. Various colours are available. and are priced at 20 pounds for children and 23 pounds for a small adult and above..
I hope you have had a lovely Easter break..
Jacqui
